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April 9, 2024 
 
RE: Wattenberg Lakes (M-2004-051) 
Ground Water Monitoring - Technical Revision Request 
 
Mr. Bowles, 
 
Holcim – WCR, Inc. is requesting a Technical Revision to the current groundwater monitoring plan at 
Wattenberg Lakes to remove Monitoring Well 4 (MW-4) from further monthly monitoring and annual 
reporting requirements.  Following completion of the slurry wall in 2016 for Pond 3, the month to month 
deviation has remained within three feet and steady (variable due to typical seasonal flow).  MW-4 is 
currently located within the proposed spillway and will be removed due to construction activities.  Holcim is 
proposing to remove the monitoring requirements and will continue monitoring the remaining wells until 
completion of reclamation.  
 
Please contact me at 702-379-4623 with any questions and if you would like to have an in-person 
meeting. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Wyatt R. Webster 
Environmental & Land Manager 
 


